
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Pre Covid, the SSCP provided Basic Awareness training for professionals who 

may come into contact with children, young people and families and the 

Foundation course for people who work with children, young people and 

families. As an interim measure whilst all face to face training is on hold due to 

current Covid restrictions, the SSCP have developed virtual training called 

Working Together which will replace the Basic and Foundation course.   

Who should attend? 
The Working Together course is open to all and will deliver key safeguarding 

messages all professionals essentially need if/when coming into contact with 

children, young people and families. 

 It is recommended that following the Working Together training, those 

professionals who require a greater depth of safeguarding knowledge also 

attend the Multi-Agency Guest Speaker training and any other additional 

relevant training. 

Course aims: 
• To consider the current context of Working Together to Safeguard 

Children 
• To understand that each agency shares a common goal, and to reflect on 

your own responsibility 
• To increase knowledge and understanding of legislation, policy, and 

procedure of safeguarding children 
• To understand the importance of recording information, and how to 

make a referral 
• To understand the impact of working with trauma on practitioners and 

the importance of self care 
 

 

 

Working Together to Safeguarding Children 
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Closing date for applications – Friday 29th October 2020 
 
The application form can be accessed here  
 
Places are not guaranteed this will depend on the number of applications 
received and to ensure multi-agency representation. 
 
The training will be delivered via Microsoft Teams and you will receive an 
email with a link to the online session. 
 
If you are unable to attend the course for any reason, we ask that you notify 

us as soon as possible and ideally at least 5 working days before.  Your 

agency may be charged a £40 administration fee if you book onto the course 

and fail to attend. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Course Date Time 

Wednesday 11th November 2020 9.30am – 1.00pm 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=YADAaA7YpUC4PzuKW8VwtQxDiDgI1RFIrHvmKCOCIZ9UNUMyQ1Y5Rk00WktQUEswODRLOUpSTzhNQi4u

